
 

 

MKC HERO CLUB 
I am finally able to start back up our MKC HERO kids club. We will 
be meeting once a week during a lunch time to have lots of fun and 
have the opportunity to talk about any worries your child might have.  

If you have a child who has a parent, grandparent serving or having 
served within the last 5 years in the Armed Forces and would like 
them to be part of our group please contact Ros Dent Family 
Support/Pastoral worker. 

r.dent@discoverymat.co.uk 


